
Welcome to the 9th Annual State of the Art Management of 
Type 1 Diabetes in Adults conference. 

 
Hello and thank you for your interest and registration,  
 

We are excited to see you this Friday March 5th for our virtual conference! 
 
Please NOTE, if you have registered for the conference, you will receive an email 
on Wednesday March 3rd to provide you with further instructions on how to 
access the event platform. The email will NOT come from The Charles H. Best 
Diabetes Centre, rather from “Charles H. Best Diabetes Centre” 
(noreply@olibuh.com). 
 
If possible, please add noreply@olibuh.com to your list of safe senders or be sure 
to check your junk email filters on Wednesday. 
 
 
Best regards, 
The Charles H. Best Diabetes Centre Conference Committee    
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